
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for a Chinatown Small Business Recovery Grant in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Philadelphia Chinatown Development 

Corporation (PCDC) located at 301-305 North 9th Street, Philadelphia, PA 19107. 

 

The funding would be used to bolster economic recovery and sustain Philadelphia’s low-income 

Chinatown neighborhood. This would include aiding small business owners and entrepreneurs 

with technical assistance, investing in the Crane Community Center, an Asian cultural hub in 

Philadelphia, and supporting development of a commercial and residential housing project in the 

neighborhood.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dwight Evans 

Member of Congress 

 


